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Dear Aiganym Abilseiitkyzy as a member of the “The Republican Parents’ Union 
of children with special health needs” for the past 3 months in the 2023 year, we 
have been amazed by her creative problem-solving skills and willingness to do 
whatever it takes to help the children and the organization itself.

As a volunteer, Aiganym Abilseiitkyzy is a savvy and experienced individual who 
includes everything. In addition, we must say that his/her positive attitude to life 
makes it much easier to work with him/her even in difficult periods for the team.

Million thanks and all the best, Aiganym Abilseiitkyzy. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Rauana Sagadieva  

 “The Republican Parents’ Union of 

 children with special health needs” 

  

 

 

 
 

 


